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Hi

My name is Sinisa

Croatia Jurdani

+385915226578

I am writing about the terrible idea about limiting leverage to

only 10-1

This would chase me away from US regulated forex brokers because
that terrible rule would mean 1 have to put

considerable more money in my brokerage account to achieve same
position and would not protect me in any way if

that is really your attention .

Thank you
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